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Splash Pads: Audubon Park    Carson Park    Chief Garry Park    Coeur d’ Alene Park    Franklin Park     Friendship Park     Glass Park    Harmon-Shipley Park    

Letter from the Director

Dear Citizens, 

2011 was another great year for your City of Spokane Parks and Recreation 
Department. I have the privilege to work along side some the best and brightest who 
take pride in providing parks, recreation and entertainment services to you.  

 In 2007, you helped to secure funding through a Parks Improvement Bond to construct 6 aquatic centers,                   
11 splash pads, the beautiful Dwight Merkel Sport Complex and 9 youth baseball fields. Through the tireless 
efforts of Parks’ staff and contractors, all of these projects were completed and are now available to provide 
safe, accessible and exciting recreation opportunities to our community. I hope you all have had a chance to 
visit these new facilities and can appreciate the support our community gives to recreation.  

Our next big project is an update to the Riverfront Park Master Plan. Implementation of this Master Plan will 
most likely be the next big capital project for Spokane Parks and Recreation. Our City is very fortunate to have 
such a beautiful park right in the core of downtown and it is time to improve it’s infrastructure, freshen up the 
place, and determine the types of entertainment and recreational facilities that will best support future activities 
in the park. I can’t say how excited I am to take on this project – honestly, I feel that I am easily the luckiest 
Park’s Director in the Country.  

Not only are our citizens supportive of Spokane Parks and Recreation, they also guide the policy and budget 
through an 11 member Park Board. The 2010-2011 Park Board President ,  Ross Kelley,  has put extensive 
time and effort  forward for Spokane Parks and Recreation and did so as a volunteer. I would like to thank     
Mr. Kelley for work well done! 

Much has been accomplished for Spokane Parks and Recreation in 2011. A couple items that stand out to me 
are the demolition and restoration of the former YMCA site in Riverfront Park to a beautiful conservation area, 
completion of the youth baseball fields, construction of the Chief Garry monument by the Spokane Tribe, 
Edwidge Woldson Park Dedication, Grant Park and Peaceful Valley Community Gardens, increased budget for 
Urban Forestry, and beginning the process to develop sustainable funding and a structure model for youth and 
senior recreation center funding.  

We couldn’t accomplish much of what we do without the continued support from our amazing partners 
including the Spokane Parks Foundation, Friends of Manito, Friends of the Moore/Turner Heritage Gardens, 
Finch Arboretum Conservators, SpokAnimal, Friends of the Centennial Trail, Inland Northwest Trails 
Association, Make a Splash, Project Joy, Sinto Senior Center, Corbin Senior Center, East Central Community 
Center, West Central Community Center, Hillyard Senior Center, Northeast Youth Center, Mid City Concerns 
Senior Center, Southside Senior Center, and Peaceful Valley Community Center. I also have to thank Spokane 
County Parks and Recreation and Spokane School District 81 for being excellent team players over the years.  

As I look forward to 2012, I can’t help but to think what a great place we live in. I am excited to continue to 
lead efforts to make our home a place of pride and enjoyment. Thank you citizens of Spokane for supporting 
Parks and Recreation. 

Sincerely,  

Leroy Eadie 
Spokane Parks and Recreation Director
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